
Summer Work 

For 

Incoming 2nd Graders 
 

Dear Parents, 

Your child has summer work in IXL to complete.  To 

practice the work over the summer, you must have your 

child log into IXL using the username and password I 

gave them in September. After logging in, proceed to 

learning and click on skill plans, followed by IXL plans.  

Find IXL Summer Boost Math and click on 2nd grade 

(most skills are what they did in 1st grade) They can 

begin practicing their skills.  They must also work on the 

Summer Boost for Language Arts.  Your child’s 2nd grade 

teacher along with myself will be able to see what was 

accomplished by your child throughout the summer.  Try 

your best!  No one expects you to know it all.   

If you misplaced your IXL username and password, 

please contact me by Thursday.  I check my email 

periodically during the summer but not daily. 

Happy Summer! 

Mrs. Mele 


